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CORRECTION *** CORRECTION *** CORRECTION 
 

 
Our news release of February 20 announced the rescheduling of public meetings to discuss the proposed rulemakin on 
crude oil valuation. 
 
The dates given were incorrect. 
 
The Houston meeting will be held on April 17. 
 
The Denver meeting will be held on April 15. 
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